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Dear Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan,

I have have been driving along the A 303 many times over the years to and from
Devon past Stone henge and find every time that this is a special place and needs
and deserves protection. It may be a traficated area but it is a sacred site and
deserves due respect as such. I much prefer to slow down when driving past the
henge and acknowledge that this is a sacred site than the idea of having to drive
through some sort of tunnel and bypass the henge unnoticed as I believe many
drivers would.
I ask please that the A 303 remain as it is for future traffic and that NO tunnel be
built.  

Your sincerely
Peter Brinch
 




